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December 10, 1979
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sirs:
This is in response to IE Bulletin No. 79-19, " Packaging of

Low-Level Radioactive Waste for Transport and Burial".

The Lighting Business Group of General Electric Comnany does
not generate low-level radioactive waste, as defined in the bulletin,

These include license nos.under any of its N.R.C. licenses.
34-00054-04, 34-00054-05, 34-00054-06, 34-00054-07E, SMB-191, and
STE-8368.

Please notify the undersigned if you require further information.

Sincerely,

.e/d/L
/J. P. Keliy

Administrator for the Radioisotope
Committee

Environmental Control Operation
LIGHTING RESEARCH AND TECHNICAL

SERVICES OPERATION
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmissioncc:
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspection
Washington, D.C. 20555
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